BAB.EH

P.O. BOX 1772
500 W. TAYLOR

HOBBS, N.M. 88241

505-393-5516
505-397-3502

June 8, 1990

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980
dobbs, NM 88240

ATTN: Nelda Morgan
Dear Ms. Morgan:

[t has come to our attention that the Marshall #1, located in the Cruz
Delaware, Unit Letter M, S-19, T-23S, R-33E, was erroneously reported
as a producing well on both the January and February 1990 C-115 Prod-
uction reports.

The Marshall #1 was temporarily abandoned when we purchased it from
Estacado in April 1989 and has remained so up to the present time.

We are sorry for the confusion our error on January and February's
reports has caused. Hopefully, this will straighten everything out.

Sincerely,
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Kath Harper /
Secretary

P. S. Enclosed are copies of corrected January & February C-115's.

cc: OCD, Santa Fe, NM



